






https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-employers-and-businesses-about-covid-19/guidance-for-employers-and-businesses-on-coronavirus-covid-19
https://www.hse.gov.uk/guidance/index.htm%3Futm_source=hse.gov.uk&utm_medium=refferal&utm_campaign=guidance&utm_content=home-page-info
https://www.nsra.co.uk/index.php/news/233-administration/2860-covid-19-update




Procedures and Rules

Springfield ARC has remained closed since 
the government lockdown was 
introduced. With the expectation of the 
current government lockdown restrictions 
being eased gradually and the club being 
able to reopen again, there are several key 
areas within the grounds where new 
procedures and rules will be required to 
maintain social distancing and ensure the 
safety and wellbeing of all our members 
and visitors. These rules are for your 
protection and the protection of all others, 
please adhere to them. If you are seen to 
be not following these, then you can expect 
to be asked to leave the club immediately. 

A R E A P R O C E D U R E / R U L E

Car Parking

Club Entrance

Club Hut

Plinking Range/Hut

Social Distancing

Car parking will be as normal. As for normal club days there is always parking 
available. We do ask that you respect the social distancing rules when leaving and 
returning to your vehicles.

Upon entering the clubs grounds you will be required to wash your hands. Soap & 
water for this purpose only will be provided at two locations within the club grounds. 
One in the Gents toilet cubical and one outside the club hut. Both taps are lever 
operated enabling you to turn/off with your elbow etc. You will not be permitted to 
shoot until you have done this.

Until the lockdown rules are changed and we are able to do so, the club hut will 
remain closed for members. No tea, coffee or snacks will be available. Please bring 
your own. Access to the hut for one committee member at a time maybe required at 
certain times only.

We have made changes to the covered plinking range hut. Instead of one 
entrance/exit door creating issues for social distancing, we have removed the rear 
panels opening up the full back of the hut to create easy access. With social distancing 
in mind, this will enable us to create and allow a maximum of 4 shooters at a time 
within the hut. Additionally we have also positioned an extra two benches to the side 
of the hut to enable an extra 2 shooters to be able to use the plinking range as well.

Social distancing signs have been placed around the clubs ground as a reminder for 
everyone. The only exceptions to this rule will be those from the same household or 
those that are part of a Support “Social Bubble”.





https://www.amazon.co.uk/fiXte%25C2%25AE-Ground-Pullers-Extractor-Remover/dp/B084G51VG8/ref=sr_1_1_sspa%3Fcrid=1LN859V0I5M20&dchild=1&keywords=tent+peg+puller&qid=1592386534&sprefix=tent+peg+%252Caps%252C153&sr=8-1-spons&psc=1&spLa=ZW5jcnlwdGVkUXVhbGlmaWVyPUEySE9JOEdRM0pMT0dJJmVuY3J5cHRlZElkPUEwOTA4NjgwM0hIOE9YRVVYUklETCZlbmNyeXB0ZWRBZElkPUEwOTU3ODQwV1BLNVJBSVRYWUNRJndpZGdldE5hbWU9c3BfYXRmJmFjdGlvbj1jbGlja1JlZGlyZWN0JmRvTm90TG9nQ2xpY2s9dHJ1ZQ==
https://www.amazon.co.uk/PIECE-EXHAUST-RUBBER-RING-TOOL/dp/B004VAD8MC/ref=sr_1_3%3Fcrid=PP49WRKUB3T2&dchild=1&keywords=exhaust+rubber+removal+tool&qid=1591976344&sprefix=exhaust+rubber+%252Caps%252C149&sr=8-3




https://www.springfieldarc.com/Contact-Us.html


https://www.springfieldarc.com/Committee-Members.html

